
TRANSPORTATION AND CONNECTIVITY ADVISORY BOARD 
 

 To assist the Chapel Hill Town Council in creating an inclusive connected community 

by recommending, advocating and planning for comprehensive, safe, effective and 

sustainable multi-modal transportation and connectivity 

 

RECOMMENDATION  

NCDOT Pedestrian Improvement Project at Franklin/Main/Brewer/Merritt 

Mill Intersection between Chapel Hill and Carrboro 

 
October 23, 2018 

 

Motion:  Heather Brutz moved and Susanne Kjemptrup-Lovelace seconded to approve the 

proposed changes at the Downtown intersection.  

 

 

 

Vote:      7-0 

 

Ayes: Jason Merrill (Chair), Susanne Kjemtrup-Lovelace (Vice Chair), 

Paul Neebe, Josh Kastrinsky, Heather Brutz, Ignacio Tzoumas, Eric 

Allman  

 

Nays: none 

 

   

   

 

Prepared by: Jason Merrill, Chair, Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board                                                                           

                     Kayla Seibel, Planner II 
 


